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MINUTES of an adjourned regular meeting of the City Council of the City of Redlands held in 
the Council Chambers, Civic Center, 35 Cajon Street, at 8:00 A.M. on June 1, 2004. 

 
PRESENT   Susan Peppler, Mayor 
  Gilberto Gil, Mayor Pro Tem 
  Pat Gilbreath, Councilmember  
  Gary George, Councilmember 
  Jon Harrison, Councilmember 
 
ABSENT   None 
 
STAFF  John Davidson, City Manager; Michael Reynolds, City Treasurer; Tina Kundig, 

Finance Director; and Tom Steele, Financial Analyst. 
 
STUDY SESSION 
 
 2004-05 Proposed Budget - Proposed budgets were reviewed by the City Council as 

follows: City Clerk, City Treasurer, Administrative Services Department, Community 
Development Department, Redevelopment, Fire Department, and Public Works 
Department. 

 
PUBLIC COMMENTS 
 
 None forthcoming. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
  
 There being no further business, the City Council meeting adjourned at 10:31 A.M. 

The next regular meeting will be held on June 1, 2004, at 3:00 P.M. 
 
 
 
__________________________________ 
City Clerk 


